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School districts that receive federal grants are required to annually complete and 
submit a Consolidated District Plan (CDP) that aligns with the Illinois State Board 
of Education’s (ISBE) goals. The purpose of this plan is to coordinate all grant 
funded spending into one single consolidated plan for each district.  According to 
statute, a presentation to the Board is required if the submitted CDP includes 
significant changes from the previous year (as some of you may recall, such a 
presentation was provided roughly one year ago).  This year our CDP has been 
completed, submitted, and approved by the State Board of Education; there were 
no significant changes from the previous year. 
 
The ISBE will now begin reviewing and approving our Fiscal Year 2023 federal 
grant applications.  Details from the CDP will be shared at an annual grant 
presentation at a future BOE meeting. 


